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World Bank’s Administrator for Cameroon visits Nachtigal’s construction site 
Nachtigal’s project’s progress highlighted

On a working visit in Cameroon, Abdoul Salam BELLO, 

World Bank’s Administrator for the Group Africa II, 

which includes Cameroon, visited the Nachtigal 

hydroelectric facility on the 20th of August 2024. He was 

accompanied by colleagues from the World Bank and 

the Ministry of the Economy, Planning and Regional 

Development. 

During his visit led by NHPC's Deputy Managing 

Director, he was able to witness the progress of the 

Nachtigal project, completed at 95.8% at the end of 

July. 

It was also an opportunity for NHPC to present the 

company's strong environmental and social ambition, 

implemented in accordance with the best international 

standards and IFC's performance standards on 

environmental and social sustainability. 

The World Bank, a strategic partner 

The World Bank Group is involved in the Nachtigal 

project at several levels:

• Through IFC (International Finance Corporation) as 

NHPC's shareholder by 20%  and as lender with an 

investment of €110 million;

• Through IBRD (International Bank for Reconstruction 

and Development) as guarantor;

• Through MIGA (Multilateral Investment Guarantee 

Agency) as insurer of several NHPC’s shareholders. 

Project presentation at the Public Information Center

Photos of the site visit
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